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Subject: SB175 support [decrypt]
Date: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 at 9:17:41 AM Alaska Daylight Time
From: Jessica Harper
To: Senate Labor and Commerce

Dear Senate Labor & Commerce Committee :

I am currently working as a PA in mental health and I strongly request your support in SB175 to ensure

telehealth access for our patients. This legislation will provide our patients access to critical medications

and health services complicated by current statute barriers and the rural nature of Alaska. 

 

I appreciate your consideration of this critical issue. 

 

Sincerely,

Jess Harper, PA-C, IBCLC
Child and Adolescent Psychiatry
Orion Behavioral Health Network
907-696-7466
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24 Hour ACMHS/Providence psychiatric or behavioral crisis line (907) 563-3200


